
  
 
 

Hello. 
 
 
Abstract Developments would like to invite you to an open house for the project located on the corner of 
Richmond Road and Kings Road. We have been hard at work engaging with local neighbours, which has 
informed the vision for the site. Our team has made significant changes to the plan based on feedback from 
neighbours and from City staff in order to better reflect the needs of the community. We now invite you to 
preview the design for the project.  
 
Please join us on April 5th 2017 for an open house with the project team any time between the hours of 6pm 
and 8pm. Representatives from Abstract Development, Murdoch de Greeff Landscape Architects, and Zebra 
Design will be in attendance to answer questions and discuss the project. 
 
 
 
 
Where:  
 
Knox Presbyterian Church 
2964 Richmond Rd,  
Saanich, BC  
 
Parking available on-site  
 
When: 
 
Drop in any time between 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Wednesday, April 5th  
 
Light snacks and refreshments  
will be served 
  
 
 
 
 
 
If at any time you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Korbin daSilva, Development Manager 
through phone: (250) 883-5579 or email: kdasilva@abstractdevelopments.com 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Abstract Developments Team 
 

    Knox Presbyterian Church – 2964 Richmond Rd  


